
Letter of Resienation

From: Beth Countrlman
WHS science department

To:Waskom ISD School Board,
WISD Administration
Kassie Watson, Principal

l3APR2016

I wish to resign from my position at the end of the current school year on May 27'h,2016. I will not be
returning to WHS for the 2016-2017 school year. I have enjoyed working with all the staff at WHS and
wish everyone success in the future.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve this community,
Beth Countryman
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